
 

 
27 February 2014 
 
Jr-Tsung Huang, Ph.D.  
Department of Public Finance 
National. Chengchi University 
No.64, ZhiNan Road, Sec.2 
Wenshan District 
Taipei, 116 Taiwan 
 
 
Dear JT, 
 
I would like to invite you to be the editor for a special issue of the Journal of Family and 
Economic Issues (JFEI).  The papers for this special issue will be selected from the papers 
presented at the Asian Consumer and Family Economics Association (ACFEA) conference in 
July 2014.  The selected papers will undergo an additional review by JFEI reviewers before 
being selected for publication.  The special issue will appear in September 2015. 
 
I will have a portal set up for you in the JFEI Editorial Manager system.  All pre-selected papers 
will be assigned to you as “special issue editor.”  Final decisions on the papers to be included in 
the special issue will be made jointly by you and me. 
 
If there is anything else I can help you with in advance of the conference, please do not hesitate 
to ask. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Elizabeth M. Dolan, Ph.D. 
JFEI Editor in Chief 


